
VIA E-MAIL 

 

September 3, 2019 

 

Chair - Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services 

City of Saskatoon 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

RE: 2019 Wicihitowin Conference – October 16 & 17, 2019 

 

In previous years the former Cultural Diversity & Race Relations Committee paid for up to 5 

members to attend the Wichitowin Conference. The cost was covered via the development 

budget that had been set aside for the Committee from Council. However, the changes 

made to the advisory committees last year now require City Council approval for this type of 

expenditure. Therefore we request, through this committee, that the Diversity, Equity, and 

Inclusion Advisory Committee be allowed to send up to 5 members to the above captioned 

conference at the early bird price of $200 per registrant. 

 

I trust the foregoing to be satisfactory. Should you require anything further please feel free 

to call me  

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Chris Sicotte 

Chair - Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Advisory Committee  

 

CC. Namarta Kochar – Vice Chair, DEIAC 




